TO: Michigan Republicans & Conservative Activists

FROM: Saul Anuzis
Former Chairman of the Michigan Republican Party

RE: National Popular Vote

DATE: March 29, 2010

I support the National Popular Vote Bill, which would
guarantee the Presidency to the candidate who receives the
most popular votes in all 50 states—and I’'m asking you to
seriously consider this proposal.

As the former Chairman of the Michigan Republican Party, I
am asking you to consider a bipartisan, truly
representative and fairer process to elect the President of
the United States—OUR President.

Currently, the Michigan Senate is considering SB 598. The
same bill passed the Michigan House earlier with strong
bipartisan support.

The National Popular Vote does not abolish the Electoral
College. Instead, it uses the state’s existing authority
to change how the Electoral College is chosen, namely from
the current state-by-state count to the popular vote of the
people in all 50 states.

This would guarantee the Presidency to the candidate who
receives the most popular votes in all 50 states.

The shortcomings of the current system stem from the
winner-take-all rule (i.e., awarding all of a state’s
electoral votes to the candidate who receives the most
popular votes in each state).













